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W H A T ' S  H A P P E N I N G  A T  M E L C  N E X T  M O N T H ?

SPRING IS HERE!
Help us welcome Spring by
sending your child with weather
appropriate clothing and filling out
a sunscreen authorization form in
the front office. 

ROCK GARDEN PROJECT

Check out the flyer on our
upcoming rock garden week

NOW
ENROLLING 

DO YOU KNOW ABOUT 
OUR FAMILY REFERRRAL

PROGRAM? 
 



D O  Y O U  H A V E  F E E D B A C K  F O R  U S ?
C O M E  C H E C K  O U T  O U R  P A R E N T  R E S O U R C E  B O A R D  F O R  T H E  Q R  C O D E

WELCOME NEW STAFF

We have a lot of new staff this month due to our
enrollment picking back up.  You will see us busily training

this month to prepare them for classrooms.  As we go
through our training process, we will be informing you

about their permanent classrooms.  
 

Please check out our parent board for their bios to learn
more about them!

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES
March 22-      K-3 Summer Program Registration Opens
April 2 -          Easter Egg Hunt 
April 12-16 -   Spring Rock Garden Project 
April 30 -        Pictures with Mom 
May 3-7 -        Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 17-21-     Parent/Teacher Conference Week

 

MS. LEXIANA - SUPPORT STAFF
MS. LILY - SUPPORT STAFF 
MS. ASHA = SUPPORT STAFF
MS. ALETHA - SUPPORT STAFF

 

MR. WILL - SUPPORT STAFF
MS. LILY - SUPPORT STAFF 
MS. KARIME - SUPPORT STAFF
MS. JENNIFER - SUPPORT STAFF

 



Christian
Foundations

April is HUMILITY month
 

Humility is all about learning how
to be humble!  When we celebrate
our successes, we can find joy in

God's work. 
 

Story:  The Emperor's New Clothes
 

Activity of the Month: 
Humble Heart Walk 

 
Center Focus:

Puppet Play and Science 
 
 



MELC PRESENTS OUR ANNUAL 

Easter
Egg hunt

2021

In-house for all classes during the regular school day

F R I D A Y ,  A P R I L  2 ,  2 0 2 1   
1 0 : 0 0  A M -  1 1 : 3 0  A M



PAINT A ROCK AT HOME WITH YOUR
CHILD AND BRING IT IN.  MAKE IT A

FAMILY PAINT NIGHT. PAINT ONE OR
MORE.

TAKE HOME A ROCK AND PAINT KIT.
PAINT A ROCK OR TWO WITH YOUR CHILD

IN OUR BROWN BEAR CLASSROOM AT
PICKUP OR DROPOFF!

YOU HAVE THREE OPTIONS IF YOU WOULD
LIKE TO PARTICIPATE:

 
1.

2.
3.

HELP US BUILD UP A
BEAUTIFUL ROCK GARDEN

FOR OUR CAMPUS!  
 
 
 
 
 

M E L C  R O C K  G A R D E N
P R O J E C T

APRIL 12-16, 2021

Do you have rocks or paint supplies to
donate? We would love the donations!

Talk to Mrs. Haley in the office.
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